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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3228, as introduced, prohibits a health care insurer from imposing a monetary advantage or 

penalty that would affect the choice of the insured, when a health care provider not participating 

in a preferred provider organization (PPO) accepts the highest reimbursement rate available for 

covered services. The measure further provides that, if a provider not participating in the PPO 

agrees to accept the highest reimbursement available under the agreement, the provider accepts 

the reimbursement as payment in full without balance billing the insured. 

 

Finally, the bill prohibits an insurer issuing health benefit plans from terminating or refusing to 

issue or renew a contract with a physician participating in a PPO if the reason for the denial or 

termination is that the physician provided the insured a referral to another physician not 

participating in the network. 
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Fiscal Analysis 

 

Per the Oklahoma Insurance Department (OID), the measure has $0 anticipated fiscal or revenue 

considerations to OID or the general revenue. 
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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